
ENGLISH 

This half term we will read many          

stories and facts about animals 

linked to our topic ‘All Creatures 

Great and Small’. 

 Our guided reading will be on the  

traditional tale ‘Three Billy Goats’ 

with a slight twist! We will          

decode, expand our vocabulary 

and predict. 

We are continuing to write simple 

sentences, moving towards using 

capital letters, full stops and finger 

spaces between words. 

 

RE 

This half term we will be 

learning about Special  

Places and thinking about            

places of worship. We will 

also be learning about  

Ramadan and Eid.  

 

Computing 

We will be learning how to 

use the iPads to record our 

own voices, stories and 

songs.  

MATHS  

To 20 and beyond — making 

numbers up to 20 and          

beyond. We will continue the 

White Rose units, looking at 

patterns amongst numbers 

above 10. 

KNOWLEDGE AND UNDERSTANDING OF 

THE WORLD 

We will be learning about different animals. 

This half term we will be learning about             

animals from the farm and under the sea. 

We will look at habitats, the lifecycle and the 

food they eat.  We will also have caterpillars 

and duck eggs to care for this half term! 

All Creatures Great and 
Small 

MUSIC 

 

We will be singing different animal 

songs and the children will have 

time to use instruments to add                 

accompaniments as we sing. We 

will continue to use the ‘Charanga’ 

units and learn new animal songs 

from ‘Our World’. 

TRIPS AND EVENTS 

Hesketh Farm Trip - Thurs, 25th April 

School closed for Bank Holiday - Mon, 6th May 

School closes for half term - Fri, 24th May 

School reopens—Mon, 3rd June 

International Week—w/c 3rd June 


